
Horne Lake Regional Park Boat Launch Re-opens 

As of May 7th, 2020, the boat launch at Horne Lake Regional Park has been re-opened for public use. The 
main entrance gate is now open, allowing park users to drive into the park and enjoy the day-use 
facilities. The campground remains closed until at least June 1st. 

For more information on park facility closures due to the COVID-19 pandemic please visit 
www.rdn.bc.ca/covid19-park-closures , or contact RDN Parks at 250-248-4744, toll free 1-888-828-2069, 
or recparks@rdn.bc.ca. 
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